
Notice to our patients.   
 

As of June 1, 2024, we will be changing our financial 
policy and will be requiring payment of your copay 
when you are checking in for appointments. This can 
also be done at any time prior to the appointment 
using our online payment options or by calling our 
billing department to make that payment over the 
phone.  You will also have the option to put a credit 
card on file when you are making an appointment for 
convenience when checking in.   

 

You will receive reminders when you call to schedule 
and then again in any future texts, emails, or phone 
call appointment reminders.  

 

As always, we will accept cash, check, or credit card 
for these payments when paying at the check in front 
desk. 

 

Thank you. 

Dermatology Associates of Northern Kentucky 


